
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, 07 November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have exciting opportunity for a parent to join us on the Local School Committee as a 

Parent Governor. We are looking for an individual who is willing to give up some time each 

month to help the school over the next three years. Becoming a Parent Governor provides 

you the opportunity to make a real contribution to your child’s school. 

Governors are a key role in the leadership of the school and raising the standards within it. 

Governors come from all parts of the community and each brings an important viewpoint in 

a school’s governance. Experience isn’t necessary as we will provide you with the relevant 

training, but a willingness to learn new skills is important. 

If you think you would be interested in our Parent Governor Vacancy and would like some 

further information, please contact the School Office this week so we can arrange for you to 

come and have a chat with the current Chair of Governors. 

The closing date to register interest in this role in Friday 11th November 2022 at 12 noon. 

I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Dodds 

Headteacher 
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